
 

 

Date: 14th September, 2016 

To 

Global Compact Office & Stakeholders 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Request for Time Extension to Make A Late Submission On Metito Communication On Progress 

(COP) 2015-2016 Draft 

We respectfully seek an extension of two weeks from 14th of September 2016 to enable us to fully 

develop and complete our submission in response to the 2015-2016 COP draft. 

Although the period for submitting the COP draft is quite convenience, it is still highly restrictive in view 

of the extraordinary complexity and amount of information to collect, verify and review in the upcoming 

draft. 

We look forward to your favourable response to our request. 

Yours sincerely, 

Reem Saleh 

Metito Senior Corporate Communications Manager   
 

 


